
WANTED 

2018-00131052  

 Robbery    

 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public’s assistance in identifying 
the above suspects wanted for robbery. On 8/18/18 these unidentified female 
subjects  stole numerous clothing items from the Ross store located at 5360 
Olive Drive. One suspect assaulted an employee while the other fled the 
store with a basket of clothing worth $100.00.The suspects possibly fled in a 
gray Volkswagen Jetta. If anyone has information on the suspects, they are 
asked to call Kern County Sheriff’s Office Detective Contreras at 661 391-
7606 or Secret Witness at 661 322-4040. 
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Kern County Sheriff’s Office 

 


